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Translated

THE MEETING WITH DAVID LYNCH WILL BE 
HELD ON THE 20TH OF NOVEMBER

The meeting with the American film director David Lynch will be 
held in the club “Khidi”on Monday, 20th of November.

According to the information provided by “David Lynch 
Foundation Caucasus”, he will speak about his experience as 
well as about implementing the full potential in the 
creative work by means of the technique of Transcendental 
Meditation. 

According to the information of the organizers the number of 
attendees is limited.

“The invitations will be distributed in a limited number. Please 
register and wait for confirmation. It’s necessary to have an ID 
together with the invitation. It’s forbidden to pass the invitation 
to the other person.” – announced the organizers. 


